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Moving into Year 3 

    

 



 

When I come back after 

the summer holiday, I 

will be in Year 3 with my 

new class. 

My new class will be 

called Beech Class. A 

Beech is a type of tree.  

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

My teachers will be Mr 

Harris (Mondays, Tuesdays 

and Wednesdays) and Mrs 

Croghan (Thursdays and 

Fridays.)  

 

   

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

Mrs Webb, Miss Armstrong and Mr 

Bennett will all be supporting in my 

year group. They can help me with 

my work and I can talk to them if I 

have any questions or problems, as 

well as my teachers. 

 

  

 



 

 

My new classroom is on the 

Junior side of the school. It 

is the same side I am on 

now.  

 

 

 

 



 

I will come in the school through 

the Junior gate and go straight 

to my classroom.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will go straight through these 

doors into my classroom.  

 



 

 

I will use the pegs 

outside my classroom to 

hang up my things. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

I will use the toilets 

outside the Year 3 

classrooms. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

I will have break time on 

the Junior playground. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

I will eat my lunch in the 

Junior hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

When school finishes at 3.20pm, 

I will meet my adult on the 

Junior playground and leave 

through the Junior gate. 
 


